Sunshine Coast
Council

NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR: Councillor Stephen Robinson
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary 13 December 2012

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the
Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday, 13 December 2012:

That Council request the Chief Executive Officer to prepare a report
updating Council on progress in relation to the future construction of a
Solar Farm at Valdora be presented for the next Council Ordinary
Meeting on 31% January 2013.

Councillor

To all Councillors and Executive Directors

| hereby notify that Cr Stephen Robinson intends to move the motion as
shown above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 13 December 2012.

COUNCILLOR COMMENT - OPTIONAL

The applicants have been working on this major renewable energy project for
over 2yrs.

During that time the DA was approved in June 2011 and included
considerable community consultation together with unanimous Councillor
support.

Discussions have been held with the Chief Executive Officer and various
council officers over the last six months which includes modelling on the
possibility of council sourcing some of its electricity needs from the proposed
facility.

There are critical time constraints for this important regional project that
requires council’s urgent attention.




